Road Closure: 300 Block of Ann Street to Close Nov. 3,
2021

News Release Date
11-02-2021

The Town of Beaufort Public Utilities will be closing the 300 block of Ann Street on Wednesday,
Nov. 3. The closure will begin at 7 a.m. for Town staff to perform a utility cut to the street. Work
is anticipated to be complete and the road re-opened by 12 p.m.
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